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Call for Abstracts

The 2024 Florida Association of Environmental Professionals Symposium (April 25 & 26, 2024)
is accepting abstracts on topics that will be of interest and provide education to environmental
professionals. Topics of interest may include Section 404 — WOTUS, Listed Species Updates,
Mitigation Banking, Environmental Restoration, Transportation / Infrastructure, Due Diligence,
PFAS/Emerging Contaminants, State of Florida Legislative Updates, Sensitive Land
Management, Contaminated Site Cleanup / Brownfields, Stormwater, Geology, Environmental
Compliance, Sustainability, GIS Applications, Solid Waste, New Professionals, and Students
Poster.

FAEP is a certified provider of continuing professional education. Therefore, abstracts that are
technical in nature will be given strong preference over an abstract that is considered more of a
marketing piece for a given company or technology. Preference is also given to abstracts
received from Sponsors. The website for the FAEP Symposium can be accessed by clicking the
link here or at CFAEP Conference Page. See below for further guidelines and information for
your abstract submission, and thank you for your interest in the FAEP Symposium!

Guidelines & Information for Abstract Submission

e Abstracts should be 500 words in length or less and should be submitted using the 2024
FAEP Symposium Abstract Submission Google Form no later than January 26, 2024, to
guarantee consideration by the Committee.

e In addition to the answers to the questions in the 2024 FAEP Symposium Abstract
Submission Google Form, presenters should also be prepared to upload a Word format
file (1MB or less) containing the following information:

o Title of the presentation;

o Summary of the presentation (approximately 500 words or less);

o Presentation length;

o The name, email and phone number for the person submitting the abstract and
any co-presenters (if known); and



https://www.faep-fl.org/faep-conference
https://www.faep-fl.org/faep-conference
https://www.cfaep.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1FMh-wheobugpooeZcvwm8XHo2VYzgceVZNgQakAVbd4/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1FMh-wheobugpooeZcvwm8XHo2VYzgceVZNgQakAVbd4/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1FMh-wheobugpooeZcvwm8XHo2VYzgceVZNgQakAVbd4/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1FMh-wheobugpooeZcvwm8XHo2VYzgceVZNgQakAVbd4/edit

o A brief bio of the presenter (and co-presenters if known).
New Professionals Category, we are seeking those professionals that have been an
Environmental Professional for less than 5 years. The abstract should pertain to their
past/current work in the environmental industry with a presentation length being targeted
for 10 minutes,
Speakers will receive adiscounted speaker rate ($150) to register for the full
Symposium. Each speaker will be responsible for any additional expenses required to
attend, such as travel or lodging.
The FAEP Conference Committee will notify you if your abstract has been accepted no
later than March 8, 2024.



